Holland Conservation Commission
Minutes of Commission meeting held on July 26, 2005.
Present: Steven Anderstrom, Acting Chairperson, Patricia Caron, Howard Fife, Rolf Hilbig. Absent: Helen Kreiger,
Mary vandenBerg, James Wettlaufer.
7:00 p.m. Chairperson called the meeting to order.
7:03 p.m. Minutes of Commission Meeting held on July 19, 2005, were read, accepted and will be distributed.
7:05 p.m. We received from the DEP the File # 184-0193 assigned to Dan Bugnacki’s project at 47 Lake Drive.
Members signed the Request for Determination for Rose and Gilbert Sullivan. To be hand delivered on July 27,
2005.
We received a request from Richard Polverari of 7 Sunset Lane for project #184-169 for a Certificate of
Compliance. Howard Fife, Agent will set up a time for a site visit.
Fire Chief Paul Foster responded to Howard Fife’s letter of July 20, 2005 by e-mail to James Wettlaufer stating that
he would have, in writing, the requested information ready for August 2, 2005 for the continuation of the Public
Hearing for Escape Estates on the Proposed Groundwater Fire Protection Cistern to be constructed on Massapaug
Rd.
From 7:20 p.m. until 9:00 p.m. we discussed the formulation of the new By-Laws. Further discussions scheduled for
August 30, 2005.
Commission Secretary to post on the Community Calendar (Channel 15) that no Conservation meeting will be held
on August 9, 2005 due to a lack of a quorum.
Motion to adjourn made by Howard Fife, seconded and approved by all. Meeting adjourned 9:00 p.m.
Respectfully submitted by:
Patricia J. Caron, Secretary
Copies to: Select Board, Town Clerk, Board of Health, Planning Board, Building Inspector, Highway Surveyor, File
and HCC Chairperson




